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Kathy Cooper

From: ecomment@pa.gov
Sent Saturday, September 16, 2017 9:13 AM
To: Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; TRRC; eregop@pahousegop.com;

environmentalcommittee@pahouse.net; regcomments@pa.gov; apankake@pasen.gov
Cc: c-jflanaga@pa.gov
Subject: Comment received - Proposed Rulemaking: Safe Drinking Water General Update and

Fees

Re: eComment System

The Department of Environmental Protection has received the following comments on
Proposed Rulemaking: Safe Drinking Water General Update and Fees.

Commenter Information:
-j

John Henson
(jnickh500@comcast.net) —

850 Mandy Lane

Comments entered:
0

Dear DEP Regulatory Agency:

I am writing in support of the proposed rulemaking titled Safe Drinking Water General Update
and Fees. I support all of the proposed regulations, and in particular the increase in fees to fund
additional water safety inspectors in PA. Pennsylvania’s ratio of water safety inspectors to water
facilities falls well below the ratios of our neighboring states. Protecting our water sources
through rigorous and frequent regulatory inspections is fundamental to promote the health and
safety of all citizens.

Thank you for proposing this fee increase to support the protection of all Pennsylvanians.

Sincerely,
John Henson

No attachments were included as part of this comment.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Jessica Shirley
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